M-WAVE
INTERNATIONAL

December 4, 2014

Mr. Manny Lin
M-Lite
Wauconda, IL

Dear Mr. Lin,

I just want to send you a quick note telling you how much we love your product. As you know we installed over
250 troffers in our 20,000 sqft office space. We were a little nervous when we placed the order as to whether the

product would arrive properly and would actually work.

Well let me tell you that you have exceeded our expectations. The lights arrived on time and the installation
went very smooth. The lighting is now bright, crisp and clean. Our employees are thrilled to have a well-lit
workspace which gives off a very positive and professional appearance.

Prior to the installation we suffered with dim bulbs, yellowed lens and constant flickering, humming and faulty
lighting. Your lights by comparison make no noise and shine an even smooth cool light across the office. Of
course, you have to see it to believe it.

I am so pleased that we can’t wait to show off the lighting when we give a customer tour. Please feel free to
schedule a tour with any prospective customer of yours so they can see what a “Green” office space should look

like.
On a second note, not only does your product deliver what you promised but your product price was even more

affordable for our budget. Plus with LED lighting there will be no more bulbs to change for a very long time. It
1s great to know that not only are we helping the environment but we are also saving money on energy costs

every minute of the day!

Over all M-Lite is a hard company to beat. Keep up the great work!

Warm regards,

M-Wave International
Glendale Heights, IL
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